
 

 

INVITATION TO BID 
 
Clinton Utilities Board (“CUB”) invites the submission of bids for a 2024 or newer model-year Large 
Dump Truck 
 
Bids must be received by December 3, 2024 at 2:00pm local time at 1001 Charles G. Seivers Blvd., 
Clinton, TN 37716, at which time and place bids will be publicly opened and read.  Vendors desiring to 
submit a bid should contact Rachelle Silcox at (865) 220-6236 to obtain the complete invitation to bid, 
which includes additional information, product specifications, bid evaluation factors, and necessary bid 
documents.  
 
No bid will be accepted after the specified due date.  Late bids will be returned to the bidder unopened.  
CUB reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any informality, and to award contracts which, 
in CUB’s opinion, appear to be in its best interest. 
 
 
 

 


